
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   
 

 

 

 

 

Project SEARCH Drop-In Information Session 

WEDNESDAY 30TH NOVEMBER  FROM 11AM – 1PM 

 

Where? 

Project SEARCH Classroom 

King’s Pavilion, University of Aberdeen. 

TOURS AVAILABLE: 11:30 am, 12:00, 

12:30pm  

 

Are you interested or know someone who might be 

interested in Project SEARCH for 2017/2018? 



 


